
Friday 10th November 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please see information below about
celebrations and events that have taken place on campus this week as well as important information
regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Diwali themed assemblies this week, and a visit on Monday from Indy, who kindly played the dhol.

Remembrance Day 11.11.23 Diwali 12.11.23



Act of Remembrance Service 2023

All Years ● Forgotten items - we have had an increase in forgotten items being brought to
Reception. Students can visit Reception during break and lunchtime if they are aware
these items have been brought in. However, students should not be checking their
phones during the school day and we are unable to deliver uncollected items. Thank
you.

● Please click here for the new lost property items this week.

Year 10 and
Year 12

● Media Studies - Media Live Trip February 2025. An email has been shared this week
regarding this trip, with deposits due by 04/12/23.

Year 11 ● Mock Exams - Year 11 of course have mocks fast approaching so a quick reminder of
what they can do to start preparing for their Maths mocks:

Sparx Maths offers independent learning so students can choose any topic to work
on, for example one they have struggled with in the past or they may want to
consolidate the learning they've done in recent lessons.

MathsGenie offers exam revision and has the topics broken down roughly by what
grade they are.

Corbett Maths has endless Exam practice on the entire GCSE syllabus.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bNe9qa5FVY1KfzrlxOhPCT05_OFuR-RF/view?usp=sharing


Remember: the only way to get better at Maths is to DO MATHS. Reading about it
and not practising will not help you improve.

Please can parents/guardians help ensure that all students have the correct
equipment they need for Maths lessons: Pencil, Pen, Ruler and a Calculator are the
minimum requirements. Any issues with purchasing any equipment, please let me
know at dkilduff@brookvalegroby.com and we will look at what we can do to help
solve the problem.


